RECREATIONAL TRAILS PROGRAM GRANT
RESOLUTION
APPROVED BY THE
TOWN OF READFIELD SELECT BOARD
SEPTEMBER 18, 2017

The Readfield Select Board voted on September 18, 2017 in favor of applying for
the Recreational Trail Development Grant from the Bureau of Parks and Lands
for the replacement of trail infrastructure at the Torsey Pond Nature Preserve
and the Fogg Farm Conservation Area and the expansion of the trailhead
parking lot at the Readfield Fairgrounds and the re-routing of trails around the
parking lot to improve safety. Match will be provided through a combination of
in-kind labor and materials along with a contribution from the Town’s
Conservation Lands Account.
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